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In line with the ACT Government’s focus on how “we can live with 
COVID-19” COVID Smart Placemat (act.gov.au) and the easing of 
most restrictions, SCNA has reviewed and updated our COVID safe 
practices which are outlined below.   

 

At SCNA we will continue to: 

• Provide hand sanitiser at entry and exit points to the courts 

• Provide additional cleaning of bathrooms 

• Keep you up to date on any changes 

 

We ask that everyone attending our courts: 

• Remember good hygiene at all times. Wash hands for 20-30 
seconds with soap and water; use hand sanitiser; cough and 
sneeze into your elbow. 

• Do not share water bottles 

• Do not share whistles when umpiring 

• Maintain physical distancing where able off the courts 

• Do not come to the courts if you are unwell 

 

 

THERE ARE NO LONGER ANY REQUIREMENTS TO CHECK-IN OR 
LIMIT NUMBER OF PEOPLE IN THE COURTS.  
MASK MANDATES HAVE ALSO BEEN REMOVED 

https://www.covid19.act.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/1958804/COVID-Smart-Placemat.pdf
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